NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education of
the City School District of Peekskill, located in the County of Westchester and State of New
York, will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, October 1, 2014 from [7:00 pm.-9:00 p.m.]
at 212 Ringgold Street, Peekskill Middle School, Peekskill, NY for the purpose of soliciting
comments from the community in connection with a proposal and an application to establish a
charter school to be named “the Guardian Academy Charter School of Peekskill,” located in the
City School District of Peekskill, NY.

Any individual wishing to be heard at the hearing which shall form a part of the public hearing
record related to the within proposal and submitted for review to the New York State Board of
Regents must notify the facilitator of the public hearing in advance, in writing, to 1031 Elm
Street, Peekskill, NY 10566 or call 914-737-3300x342, by no later than 4:00 p.m., September
30, 2014 of their intent to be heard, or of their intent to submit written comments at the public
hearing. No requests to be heard or submit written comments at the public hearing shall be
considered or accepted after 4:00p.m.September 30, 2014. Speakers will be permitted three
minutes for comments. [optional: The moderator of the public hearing reserves the right to invite
additional speakers in the event that there is time remaining, after all scheduled speakers have
had an opportunity to be heard].

Dated: September 16, 2014



